The Yoakum County Commissioner’s Court is seeking a qualified applicant to fill a Yoakum
County Hospital Board member vacancy. The Board oversees the strategic direction, financial
stability, and quality of care Yoakum County Hospital provides. Qualified applicants should
possess a high degree of financial acumen (understanding financial statements, budgeting, and
fiscal management); broad healthcare industry knowledge (understanding healthcare regulations
and systems); and significant community involvement (active and positive community
engagement).

Please submit your resume to bridgetb@yoakumcounty.org. Applications will be accepted
through 3/14/2025.




